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ORIENTATION PROGRAMME 
FOR Students of BSc(H) Computer Science & 

 Physical Science (Computer Science) Sem-I 
 

 

KEY HIGHLIGHTS 

 
DATE: 2nd November, 2022 

 

TIME: 10 to 1 pm 

 

VENUE: Lecture Hall - Room No 412, 4th Floor 

 

NO OF PARTICIPANTS: 48 

 

TEACHER CONVENER:  Dr. Sujata Khatri  



Sanganika - Department of Computer Science of Deen Dayal Upadhyaya College, 

organised an Orientation programme for Students of BSc(H) Computer Science & 

BSc Physical Science(Computer Science) Sem-I , under the convenorship of Dr. 

Sujata Khatri on 2nd November, 2022 from 10:00 am to 12:00  pm. Dr. Sujata Khatri 

gave a warm welcome to the fresher’s followed by a presentation by Dr. Anuja Soni. 

The presentation introduced the students to their respective course content, the 

various technical societies offered by the college. The event boasted the esteemed 

presence of our entire teaching faculty hailing from The Department of Computer 

Science. Dr. Anuja Soni, captivated the audience with her interactive presentation, 

ensuring both clarity and active engagement. 

 

A total of 48 students, along with a few parents attended the session. An extensive 

orientation session was meticulously organized to acquaint the incoming students of 

the Computer Science Stream with the intricacies of their academic journey. This 

comprehensive session encompassed vital aspects, including the course 

structure, syllabus breakdown, timetables, college regulations, code of 

conduct, and an insightful overview of pivotal college experiences. 

 

To provide invaluable firsthand insights, senior members of the Sanganika Council 

were given a platform to impart their treasured experiences to the newcomers.  

Post-presentation, an open forum was thoughtfully conducted, allowing the new 

students and their parents to voice any queries or concerns. This platform served 

as an invaluable opportunity for teachers and senior students from the department to 

offer comprehensive resolutions, fostering a warm and welcoming atmosphere. 

 

The programme ended up with a very good engagement and positive feedback 

was received from the students. 

 

                               

 

 

 

 

 

 



 PICTURES of the Session 

 
 

 

 



 
 

 


